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Give Wh.ere
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GIVE. ADVOCATE. VOLUNTEER.
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Dear Community Partner,

Our community thrives when basic needs are met, when a child succeeds
in school, when families are financially stable and when people are
healthy. The 2024 United Way of Pettis County Campaign is underway,
and this year’s goal is to get business and organizations to become
funder partners, invested in education, health, and financial stability, and
willing to dedicate some of their time, talent, and resources to improve
the lives of everyone in Pettis County.

By giving to the United Way of Pettis County you are reaching the largest
number of people through programs and organizations that are serving
your local community. For example, 11,626 individuals (27% of the
population) were impacted by United Way and our 16 funded partner
organizations in 2022. The local United Way of Pettis County volunteer
Board of Directors and Finance Committee distributes 99% of the money
raised locally — helping Pettis County to be a wonderful place to live,
work, and play.

We ask that you please consider investing in your community this year
with a donation to United Way of Pettis County. You, as business or
organization, can role model and encourage your employees to invest
back into our community. Every donation makes a difference. It takes
each and every one of us saying our small yes to make a HUGE impact!

There are several convenient ways to make a tax-deductible donation:

- Run a Campaign at your Business or Organization. Through Employer
Payroll Deduction or Fundraisers — As a business that cares about the
community, contact United Way to hear about ways you can encourage
your employees to give back!

- iPledge or DineUnited — Your business or organization gives directly to
support UWPC through making a pledge for 2024.

United Way of Pettis County board, staff and volunteers thank you for
your time and consideration of supporting the United Way 2024
Campaign!

As you Give Where You Live, | believe together we can do so much to
better our community!

Thank you,

2024 Campaign Committee
United Way of Pettis County Board of Directors
Rachelle Simon, Executive Director
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